
 

Pediatric Day Health Care (PDHC) Reimbursement 
  
 
UnitedHealthcare Community Plan (UHCCP) is posting the revised IB 22-24: Pediatric Day 
Health Care (PDHC) Reimbursement on behalf of the Louisiana Department of Health.  
 
Update: 
Due to learning the previously scheduled recycle of fee-for-service (FFS) claims did not 
occur, the Louisiana Department of Health will recycle all FFS claims from July 1, 2022 – 
December 31, 2022, which were billed and paid at the previous Pediatric Day Health Care 
(PDHC) rates within 15 business days from May 7, 2024. UHCCP will verify that PDHC 
providers were appropriately reimbursed at the new rate for these dates of service and 
recycle any identified claims within 30 days.  
 
LDH has published Informational Bulletin 22-24 for your reference IB22-24_revised_05.14.24.pdf 
(la.gov) 
 
For questions or concerns regarding any bulletin, contact UnitedHealthcare Community Plan at 1-
866-675-1607.  
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